
Bi-weekly Adolescent Update XI 
 

The past two weeks the students have been continuing their work in astronomy with Ms. 
Louise.  In addition to studying the make-up and types of stars, we watched a 
documentary about Stephen Hawking exploring his life and work.  The students are now 
looking for volunteers to test out their theories on travelling through black holes.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As a creative expression of the research they did on constellations, the students 
embroidered cloth patches with their constellations.  As a continuation of the needlework, 
the students made button bracelets, using elastic and an assortment of buttons.  With the 
kitchen in the Cape Cod now fully operational, the students have begun to make their 
own pizzas for lunch on Wednesdays, and are doing all the baking for the café at school 
on Thursday afternoons.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The students have been doing work around the Cape Cod, continuing to organize, furnish, 
and clean in order to truly make it our space.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The students had a great time at our Bingo fundraiser.  About 30 people attended, 
primary, elementary, and adolescent families, and enjoyed the food, drink, and company.  
We look forward to seeing you at our next fundraiser, roller-skating on March 20th! 


